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ETWINNING AWARD 

At the eTwinning National Conference, Wrens 

class project: Loving laughing: (does my joke 

sound funny to you?) won a prize. 

The judges said:  

“This is a unique project for the 'child' in all of us. 

It is resplendent in fun and humour while 

addressing serious underlying communication 

skills including, voice projection, facial 

expression, oral delivery skills, timing, listening, 

nonverbal communication and not least cultural 

understanding. Specific use of the students as a 

resource to contribute in their national language 

as well as their 'family' language demonstrates 

clearly the valuing of diversity and cultural 

equality as does accepting material on the twin 

space in ten languages. The use of drama, direct 

video delivery and puppetry engages creativity in 

an enjoyable and child centred way. This project 

reinforces the basic premise of eTwinning since 

its inception that it is motivating, educationally 

effective and fun.” 

KS1 SPORTS AFTERNOON 

On Tuesday afternoon Foundation stage and Key Stage 

One had their sports afternoon. We were very 

fortunate with the weather which kindly waited to 

deposit the rain until the sports had finished. Thank you 

to all the parents and friends who came to support the 

event. We would also like to thank Mrs MacDonald and 

all the bronze ambassador older children in school who 

organised the games and ran the stations for the 

afternoon. They ensured that there were plenty of 

activities that the children enjoyed and that these were 

well run. 

 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

As some of you may be aware Miss Sewell is 

getting married on Saturday 9th July. As a result 

of this she will be changing her name from Miss 

Sewell to Mrs Hall. 

 

KS2 SPORTS AFTERNOON 

Unfortunately the scheduled KS2 sports afternoon 

could not take place on Wednesday this week due to 

the appalling weather. We will hold this, weather 

permitting, on Monday afternoon beginning at 1:30pm. 

 

REPORTS 

Today you will be receiving your child’s end of year 

report and you will also know what class your child will 

be in next year. The reports this year are in a different 

format. We would appreciate your feedback on this 

new format, especially from parents who have received 

the previous reports. 

 

INDUCTION DAYS 

Next Thursday and Friday your child will be spending 

the two days in their new classes with their new class 

teachers. Please bring your children to their present 

classes on Thursday morning and we will take them to 

their new classes but at the end of the day please 

collect them from their new classes. On Friday morning 

please bring them in to their new classes in the 

morning. For the parents of Robin children this will 

mean that the children need to walk around the school, 

without you accompanying them, with all the other 

children rather than going in to the Robins classroom 

doors. At the end of the day you will need to walk 

around the school and collect them from the 

playground. 

 


